Named Tribute Gift Agreement

The Catherine H. Swift Media Center
at Phillippi Shores Elementary School

We intend to join in providing the extra edge of excellence for Sarasota County public school
children by making a gift in the amount of $100,000 as a tribute to Catherine H. Swift, naming
the Media Center at Phillippi Shores Elementary School in her honor.

The terms of our pledge: to complete the $100,000 gift with payments over four years, with the
first payment of $25,000 to the Education Foundation of Sarasota County, Inc. in January 2008
and the balance of $75,000 payable as follows:

$25,000 by December 31, 2009
$25,000 by December 31, 2010
$25,000 by December 31, 2011.

As an honorary tribute, the naming of the Phillippi Shores Elementary School Media Center will
be designated as the
Catherine H. Swift Media Center

We understand that 10% of funds received will benefit students and their future through the work
of the Education Foundation of Sarasota County, in equal portions of $2,500 from each gift
payment. Of the remaining 90%, the proceeds will be divided as follows:

50% to Phillippi Shores Elementary School for its general fund
($11,250 from each gift payment), and

50% to the Education Foundation of Sarasota County, Inc. for endowment
($11,250 from each gift payment).

The costs of signage and tribute plaque will be provided by the Swift Family Foundation, with
design and location to be determined by mutual agreement.

For Swift Family Foundation, Inc.
2221 8™ Street
Sarasota, Florida 34237
Signature(s) Date
Date

Education Foundation of Sarasota County, Inc.

School Board of Sarasota County, Florida

Thank you for making an investment in the future.



